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Tarpon Spring Police units responded to 1014 Windsor Hill Way, on Thursday 11/29/18 at 

approximately 6 a.m., in reference to a residential burglary in progress. Officers were advised by 

a juvenile female, who was home alone, at the location that she was in her bed when she heard 

the front doorbell of the residence ring. She contacted her parent, who had recently left the 

location enroute to work, who advised her not to answer the door. A few minutes later the female 

heard someone inside the residence and saw the suspect, who was using a flashlight. The female 

advised officers that the suspect was wearing a black hoodie and a mask covering their face. The 

female shouted at the suspect. The suspect then exited the residence in an unknown direction. 

The female was not injured and no known property was stolen during this incident. It was 

determine that entry was made via an unlocked rear door of the location. Anyone with 

information in reference to this incident can contact TSPD detectives at (727) 938-2849. 
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